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SAFE EXPOSURE TO THE SUN 

 

PURPOSE 

The Carson City School District Board of Trustees (“Board”) believe that safe exposure to the 

sun is vital in keeping students safe and healthy.  Through this policy and related documents and 

activities, the Carson City School District (“District”) seeks to promote sun safety and skin 

cancer prevention and awareness.  Students, staff, and volunteers are encouraged to use 

sunscreen and protective clothing to protect against dangerous overexposure to the sun, harmful 

ultraviolet (UV) rays, and the development of skin cancer. 
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